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January 21, 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Please be advised that due to rising costs of raw materials, Rockfon will be increasing prices in the U.S. & 

Canada on the following products/systems effective Monday March 1, 2021.  

 Rockfon Chicago Metallic Grid - 10% 

 Rockfon Stone Wool Tile Systems - 7% 

 Rockfon Specialty Metal Ceilings Products - 10% 

This increase applies to all shipments in the U.S. and Canada on or after Monday, March 1 2021. 

In addition to the March 1, 2021 price increase, Rockfon is announcing a second increase for the U.S. & 

Canada for Monday May 3, 2021. The two month span between increases is to assist our customers in 

planning their business and managing their inventories.  

 Rockfon Chicago Metallic Grid - 10% 

 Rockfon Specialty Metal Ceilings Products - 10% 

This increase applies to all shipments in the U.S. and Canada on or after Monday, May 3 2021. 

Thank you for your continued support.    
 
Please contact Rockfon Customer Service or your local Rockfon sales person with any questions. 


